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For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION lil

Subject : NATIONAL PEACE AND CONSCIOUSNESS MONTH (NPCM) WITH THE THEME,
“PEACE MONTH (NPCM) @20: BAGONG PILIPINAS- TRANSFORMING
MINDS, TANSFORMING LIVES”

Date  :09 SEPTEMBER 2024

Pursuant to the Memorandum form the Office of the Executive Director No. 655, s. 2024, the
declaration of National Peace Consciousness Month (NPCM) through Prociamation No. 675 dated
July 20, 2024, and in support of the Government's ongoing efforts to promote greater awareness
and deepen understanding of the comprehensive peace process, all public and private Higher

Education Institutions (HEIs) are enjoined to actively pursue and facilitate the subsequent activities
and programs;

1. Facilitation and implementation of peace-promoting initiatives within the institutions; and

2. Promotion and utilization of the NPCM 2024 Digital Packet that contains variety of
Information Education Campaign (IEC) materials that can be accessed at
https:/ftinyurl.com//PeaceMOnth2024DigitalPacket.

This initiative stresses the significant role of higher education institutions in promoting peace
education and awareness within their respective communities.

Support of all higher education institution is requested.

Should there be any queries/clarifications, the designated staff may directly coordinate with Dr. Mary

Ann Gienette D. Medina, Education Supervisor |l, at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at
mamedina@ched.gov.ph.

DR. LORA L. YUSI
Director IV
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